
Newsletter: Week of October 10

Hey Dems,

We hope you're having a restful long weekend, and we're sending
you positive vibes through the end of midterms! Here's what we're up to this
week: 

In observance of Indigenous Peoples' Day, we will not have a meeting on
Monday, October 11.

On Wednesday, October 13 at 7:00 PM, please join us for Gender, Politics,
and Power: an exciting opportunity to hear from two IOP fellows, Ashley
Allison and Sara Gideon! 

On the morning of Saturday, October 17, we will volunteer at the Margaret
Fuller House food pantry. If you would like to participate, please email
service@harvarddems.org.  

mailto:service@harvarddems.org?subject=Dems%20Service%3A%20MFNH%20food%20pantry%20volunteering


See below for more information about this week's meetings.

Additionally, continue to check tinyurl.com/demsinfo for updated details about
meetings, links to our GroupMe and social media, and more announcements.
 

Wednesday: Ashley Allison & Sara
Gideon 

On Wednesday, October 13 at 7:00 PM in Emerson 307, the Harvard
College Democrats will host Gender, Politics, and Power, a Q&A event with

http://tinyurl.com/demsinfo


IOP Fellows Ashley Allison and Sara Gideon. Ashley Allison has over 15
years of experience with outreach, organizing, and campaigns—including
serving as an Obama-Biden Administration and Biden-Harris campaign and
transition senior advisor. Sara Gideon served two terms as the Speaker of the
Maine House of Representatives and was a recent Democratic nominee for U.S.
Senate from Maine. We are thrilled to have the opportunity to hear from them
this week! All are welcome at this event.

Saturday: Dems Service Project!

Every other Saturday, Dems volunteer at the food pantry at the Margaret



Fuller House to counter the pressing issue of food insecurity in our local
community. If you are interested in participating or have questions, please
reach out to Dems Service Director Syd Sanders at service@harvarddems.org.
Volunteers only need to commit to one Saturday at a time (i.e. a different set of
volunteers can go each time, so just sign up when it works for you!).  

Dems Secretary Keeling trying to distract himself from how much he
misses Dems since we're not meeting until Wednesday

mailto:service@harvarddems.org?subject=Dems%20service%20volunteering%20


Harvard College Democrats
57 Shepard St, Suite 137, Cambridge MA 02138

Questions or suggestions?  communications@harvarddems.org
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